





Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ

connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth, IN 46563

P 574.935.3833

F 574.935.4584

crossroadsefc.com



/crossroadsefc

sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am

july 8, 2018

crossroadsefc.com



WE'RE SO GLAD YOU'RE HERE! Thanks for joining us today! We don't want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you. So, whether you are visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the *Blue Connection Card* in the seat pocket in front of you. Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit. Online giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com

Looking for more information? If you'd like to learn more about something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com.

We wanted you to know that...

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk.
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).
- Misplaced something? If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items.

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while you're here at Crossroads. Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image. Thanks for your cooperation.

sharing Jesus during Love Week...

As you serve others during Love Week, our hope is that you have opportunities to share Jesus with others! This might occur while you are serving alongside others during a church project. It might happen as you seek to love on others in your work place, neighborhood or community.



We'd like to help equip you if you have an opportunity to share the Gospel. We have

booklets titled, "Knowing God Personally", on the back tables for you to pick up. Feel free to take one or more!

announcements

- Help Fight Hunger Please consider helping meet the hunger need in Marshall County by donating food. Check out the display in the Connection Area to find out how you can help make a difference! Food donation items for the month of July are toilet paper, shampoo and dish soap. Thank you for your generosity!
- Ladies: Save the Date September 14th-15th! We will have a Women's Retreat this year at Cedar Lake Ministries in Cedar Lake, IN. Be sure and mark it on your calendars and don't miss this fun event for all Ladies of Crossroads. Watch for further details.
- Pray for our Haiti Team! Today we commission our medical missions team that leaves this Saturday to serve in northern Haiti from July 14th July 21st. Our team: Dwight Beguin, Beth Clark, Susie Cook, Andrew Gerard, Carol Morrison, Chris & Rachel Ricketts and Joel Schumacher. For the first time, this team will be ministering to Haitians in 4 locations over 7 days conducting medical clinics, prayer walks, visiting an orphanage and worshipping with local Haitian believers. Pray for team unity, health & strength in the Haitian climate and significant Gospel conversations with those they minister to during the week.

love week 2018 is here!

We are on the brink of a huge opportunity! As hundreds of you, our Crossroads family, mobilize over nine days for Love Week projects, we will have opportunity to share the love of Jesus with many people! We encourage you to serve well, work hard at the task and give your best. Be bold to share the specific message of the Gospel. Remember, this is about God's glory, not the glory of Crossroads. Feel free to invite people to join us at Crossroads, but remember it's more important they hear of Jesus than that they receive an invitation to church. It's going to be an amazing week!!

Love Week Donations: You can still donate items for the Women's Care Center, Blessings In A Backpack and Operation Christmas Child. We'll be accepting items for each of these organizations throughout Love Week. Feel free to stop by the church office this week or bring in your items next Sunday.

Have questions about your Love Week project? Everyone who signed up for a project should have received a postcard from the church office this past week. Your postcard contains the date, time and location of your project as well as what you need to bring with you to the project! If you didn't receive a postcard or have questions about the project you signed up for, then please contact the church office at 935-3833.

•••••••

